

Outwood Academy Brumby

Cemetery Road, Scunthorpe North Lincolnshire, DN16 INT

Tel: +44(0)1724 708060

Web: www.brumby.outwood.com Email: enquiries@brumby.outwood.com

Lead Principal: Mrs Angela Hull

15th April 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian.

I am writing to inform you that sadly due to the current situation with regards to the Covid 19 virus pandemic, we have no choice but to postpone this year's prom for our year II students.

We understand how disappointing this must be, however, we have been able to book Hirst Priory for the prom early next academic year. The new date is now Thursday 10th September.

We will release further details regarding exact timings and details for the tickets in due course.

We look forward to seeing all our YII on the 10th September.

Kind Regards

Helen Clissold

Year 11 Learning Manager